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�      Mrs. Mulacek’s Classroom Expectations





Dear Parents, 


	Welcome to our 4th grade class! This will be a year of growth and challenges. In order to provide the students with the positive educational experience they deserve, Mrs. Hainsfurther and I have developed the following expectations for our classrooms. I have discussed these expectations with the students. Please discuss them with your child at home, sign, and return the bottom portion of the second page. 


	To keep our classroom & school a safe, organized, and productive place in which to learn, the students will be expected to adhere to the PBIS Panther Pride rules:





Be Safe


-Keep hands, feet, and other objects to yourself


-Keep all materials clear of walkways





Be Respectful


-Act as a positive role model for your classmates


-Treat everyone as you would want to be treated 


-Use appropriate language and manners 


-Stay on task and do not distract others 





Be Responsible 


-Come to class prepared with all materials 


-Record all assignments in your agenda daily


-Turn in assignments on time with your name on your work 


-Keep work area orderly and clean  


-Always put forth your best effort! 





If a student chooses to break a rule, they will receive the following consequences:





	1st Offense – Verbal Warning


	2nd Offense – Clip Down on Behavior Chart  


	3rd Offense – Loss of recess and complete a Think Sheet 


	4th Offense – Contact Parents and/or Teacher and Parent Team meeting   





	*Severe Clause – Any student who severely disrupts our classroom will be immediately sent to the principal’s office and parents will be notified. 














	








